Hartridge Academy Annual Audit Committee Meeting
June 10, 2022
Minutes

	The audit committee met.  Members Sherry Kelley and  Officer Lopez were in attendance as was the principal Debra Richards.
[bookmark: _GoBack]       There were no guests wishing to speak or submit additional offers of services.  New audit requirements and increase in volume is expected to require more manpower, experience, and knowledge of the recent changes by the auditor this year.  The committee has been very pleased with the professionalism, knowledge, and past services of Brynjulfson, CPA.  COVID could have made the audit process challenging, however, the Brynjulfson team managed to safely work with Hartridge to complete the audit timely. Brynjulfson, CPA has been selected unanimously to perform the 2021/2022 audit.  

